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Comments: As a lifelong Alaskan resident I am concerned about the continued use of snowmobiles in the

chugach . These areas have been open for many years and we as riders have tried to leaves these areas as

clean as we found them,we also gather in the spring to clean up anything missed . I truly believe we should be

allowed to ride these areas in the future.


